
Greenkeepers Club of New England 
Newsletter 

August 194-3 

The July meeting was cancelled as stated in the previous 
Newsletter. 

The August meeting will be held at the Hotel Statler in 
Boston, Monday August 9th. 

The meeting will be held at 6:30 in the evening. 
Well, news is scarce as hens teeth, but the problems of 

Greenkeepers this season are so many that the usual course of 
events would be hard to meet. 

The drought, brown-patch and 'what have you1 pay no 
attention to curtailed budgets and labor shortages but flourish 
with their customary abandon. 

Narry Sperandio sends a card and the following address: 
N. J. Sperandio S l/c; S2 U.S.N. Construction Batlion; Co. D. 
Platoon k; c/o Fleet Post Office, SanFrancisco, California. 

Write the boys a line. Their addresses are in preceding 
Newsletters. 

The Secretary is celebrating a new addition to the family, 
Linda Mae, born July 20th. 
/ Don't forget the August meeting. 

The room number will be posted on the bulletinboard in 
the Hotel lobby. If so inclined, crying can be done in the same 
room* 

Philip I. Cassidy 

Secretary 


